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To: EIS_Office@ymp.gov
cc:
Subject: concerning yucca mountain nuclear waste storage permit
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Hello,
\ r,as a concerned citizen of the united states of america i would like you to deny the permit for the

yucca mountain nuclear waste storage facility and stop any further destruction to the mountain.
This site is truely unsafe as a storage facility for nuclear waste because it sits on numerous fault
lines. thanks, matt .:J
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